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2018/3694/P Proposed outbuilding to 64A Menelik Road NW2

OBJECTION TO PLANNING APPLICATION

1 tive in the | = caclens of both

62 and 64 Menelik Road.

Whilst | have no objection to a reasonable sized workshop or shed — such as has been erected in the
garden of number 62 - the proposed size of the outbuilding now under scrutiny for number 64 is out of all
proportion to the size of the garden and would seriously impair the view from the rear of my flat.

From the plans submitted it would seem to take over the majority of the garden, and with the inclusion of
all services could in effect become a potential extra living unit: a self-contained flat in all but name.

Also, because of the position of existing mature trees, it cannot be “tucked away” at the back or in the
corner of the garden, but would be four-square in the middle of the available space, totalling dominating
the garden and the view.

| would be grateful if you could confirm receipt of this objection.

Yours Faithfully,

John Green

JOHN GREEN




